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We	hope	that	you	all	have	a	great	weekend	and	that	the	tourney	is	the	start	of	an	outstanding	2019	High	School	

Volleyball	Season.	Here	are	the	basic	rules	and	guidelines	for	the	event:	

RULES	

1. We	will	be	playing	with	the	basic	Volleyball	Canada	Rules	with	any	exceptions	provided	by	ASAA	rules.		

2. All	games	will	be	best	2/3.	First	two	games	to	25	pts,	third	game	to	15	pts.	You	must	win	by	two	in	all	games.		

3. 12	substitutions	will	be	allowed	per	set.	Once	a	substitute	pair	is	established,	they	must	continue	to	replace	

each		other	for	the	remainder	of	the	set.		

4. Ties	will	be	broken	using	the	Volleyball	Canada	rulebook.		

5. Head	coaches	can	move	freely	along	the	side	of	the	court	as	long	as	they	do	not	interfere	with	the	play.	All	

other	team	staff	must	remain	seated	on	the	team’s	bench.		

6. In	the	event	that	a	court	is	right	on	time	or	behind	schedule,	teams	will	be	permitted	10min	warm-up	time	only.	

Immediately	following	the	toss,	each	team	will	have	5	min	at	the	net.	Serving,	if	desired,	must	be	done	within	

your		team’s	5	min.	Officials	will	call	for	captains	as	soon	as	the	teams	are	both	on	the	court.		

7. Ball	handling	-	We	have	asked	the	officials	to	be	lenient	on	first	contact	violations	as	per	the	current	rules.	

Officials	will	only	whistle	the	first	contact	if	they	feel	that	the	ball	has	come	to	rest	in	the	player’s	hands	(has	

been		caught	and	thrown).	A	double	hit	or	held	ball	can	still	be	more	liberally	called	on	the	second	or	third	

contact.		

8. Each	team	must	provide	one	linesperson	and	one	scorekeeper	for	each	of	their	own	matches.	These	people	can	

be	athletes,	parents,	or	fans,	but	should	be	at	least	high	school	aged.		

GUIDELINES	

1. The	tournament	is	officiated	by	the	University	of	Calgary	Women’s	Volleyball	team.	There	is	a	mixed	level	of	

officiating	experience	on	our	team,	but	they	all	know	the	game	very	well	and	will	do	the	best	job	that	they	

possibly	can.	This	event	is	an	important	fundraiser	for	our	team	and	we	really	appreciate	your	support.	We’ll	do	

everything	we	can	to	ensure	that	your	athletes	have	a	good	experience.		

2. Please	encourage	your	athletes	to	keep	food/drinks	out	of	the	gyms	and	to	clean	up	after	themselves	

throughout	the	campus.		

3. Tournament	results	boards	will	be	kept	at	the	North	end	of	the	Jack	Simpson	Gym.		

As	previously	stated,	please	work	with	the	officials	to	make	this	a	great	tournament.		

Have	fun	and	enjoy	the	weekend!	If	I’m	not	in	the	gym	and	there	is	a	problem	I	can	be	reached	at	403-969-2176.	


